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Investigative Audit 
 

As the Dallas Police Department strives for efficiency and accountability, we 

initiated an internal audit in the Crimes Against Persons Investigative Bureau on 

July 13,
 
2018.  During the audit, it was discovered that a detective assigned to the 

Assaults Unit had a number of cases that had not been properly worked and/or 

cleared in the Department’s Records Management System (RMS). The detective 

has been assigned to the Assaults Unit since January 2015 and all cases assigned to 

that detective are currently under review. Assault cases assigned to the detective 

with no documented investigative follow-up have been reassigned to other 

detectives during this audit.  The detective was placed in a restrictive duty 

assignment to review every case with a supervisor and has not been assigned any 

new cases. The Investigative Bureau is working collectively to ensure that all cases 

are being handled properly.  Concurrent to the audit, an internal affairs 

investigation has been initiated. This remains an ongoing investigation.   
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